
TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

Dear Councilors: 

City of Boston, Massachusetts 

Office of the Mayor 

MICHELLE WU 

May 19, 2025 

This is the response to the 17F: Order requesting certain information under Section 17F relative 
to towing contracts for District 1. (Docket #0859 filed on 4/4/2025). 

Sincerely, 

�-
Michelle Wu 
Mayor of Boston 

ONE CITY HALL SQUARE I BOSTON, MA 02201 I BOSTON.GOV I 617-635-4500 

�' 



‭May 19th, 2025‬

‭Dear Councilor Coletta Zapata,‬

‭In the order filed on April 4th, 2025, order requesting certain information under‬
‭Section 17F relative to towing contracts for District 1. Please find the information‬
‭attached‬‭here‬‭.‬

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19mp3_yEPFBbDY4AvA3XMd1NMcY0_7t-6/view?usp=sharing

